
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED ANNEXATION AND PLAN OF SERVICE 

OF THE 

DONALD AND LATESHA HILLIS PROPERTIES 
 

 

A public hearing on a proposed annexation and on a plan of service therefore for properties north of 

U.S. Highway 70S (Nashville Highway), consisting of approximately 22.66 acres owned by Donald 

and Latesha Hillis, will be held at McMinnville City Hall at   6:50   p.m. on Tuesday, the   22nd    day 

of  September , 2015. The properties are to the west of the corporate limits of the City of 

McMinnville, Tennessee. 

 

Copies of the plan of service will be available for public inspection during regular business hours at 

McMinnville City Hall, and the McMinnville Police and Fire Departments.  

 

The properties embrace that certain part of Civil District No. 1 of Warren County, Tennessee and are 

identified as Parcels 041.01 and 043.00 on Map 060 of the Tax Maps of Warren County, Tennessee. 

 

The properties proposed for annexation along with the right-of-way of U.S. Highway 70S (Nashville 

Highway) are depicted on the map.  All interested citizens are invited to attend this public hearing.  

 

Jimmy Haley, Mayor of McMinnville  

 

 


